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Dear Families, 
We hope you are all well. Thank you for 
taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what 
we have been up to. We provide a range 
of different activities throughout 
the day that is planned for weekly. We 
ensure these activities offer support 
and also promote challenge to our 
children. If you have any queries/
comments/feedback/suggestions please 
contact us directly on Lmns@little-
marvels.co.uk. Please also follow, 
like and support our social media 
pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices 
on Instagram and @
littlemarvelsnuseryserves on Facebook. 
Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne
Buisness Manager 

Nature Play! 

This month in toddler room, we watched the 
process of caterpillars transforming into butterflies. 
The children enjoyed watching the caterpillars 
cocoon and then hatch from their cocoons, we 
then fed the butterflies sugar, water and some fruit 
for a couple of days and then finally went over to 
the school field to set the butterflies free. Activities 
such as these are really nice and simple but very 
educational it helps to promote care and concern 
for living things and teaches the children about the 
life cycle of a caterpillar. 

We would like to thank all of the parents/carers 
that came to our Kings Coronation Party this term 
and thank you for all of your lovey food donations. 
The children had such a lovely day filled with 
fun activities and thoroughly enjoyed having the 
bouncy castle to play on. 
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Sensory Play!  

In baby room this month the babies have been exploring 
the textures of cornflour, we put safari animals into the 
cornflour for the children to get messy with. Sensory 
activities help children to understand how their actions 
affect what’s around them. It also supports brain 
development as they explore and enhances their memory 
and problem-solving skills.

Focus Activity! 

The babies have enjoyed painting activities this month, 
they created some paintings for the Kings Coronation. 
Painting helps with children fine and gross motor skills as 
well as their hand-eye coordination. It helps to promote 
concentration and their spatial intelligence. Painting 
activities for toddlers benefit the brain and motor 
development. Because toddlers hold brushes to make 
stroke movements, and engage the muscles of their 
hands while they paint, they train their motor skills.

Preschool children have enjoyed going for adventure 
walks over the school field, we searched for different 
bugs and insects and managed to find a worm! We 
also collected leaves and twigs so that we could bring 
back to nursery to create some collages with. Playing 
outdoors allows children to develop self-confidence, 
independence and self-esteem . They also become 
aware of limits, boundaries and challenge in their 
play. 

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Labelling Personal Items

Outside Play! 

NOTICES: 

As the warm weather is approaching, please can parents remember 
to put children in appropriate clothing for nursery, remembering for 
warmer days sun hats and sun cream


